
 

 
 
 
 

Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative 
Dr. Marianne Fidishin, Executive Director 
1304 Ronzheimer Avenue 
St. Charles, IL  60174 
Phone:  331-228-4873 
Fax: 331-228-4874 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative Executive Advisory Board 

 

FROM: Marianne Fidishin, PhD, Executive Director 

 

DATE: October 3, 2018 

 

RE: Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative Donation 

 

 

Mid-Valley Special Education Cooperative has received a generous donation of $100 from John and 

Deanna Grietti of Lombard, Illinois.  Mr. and Mrs. Grietti initially donated funds to Mr. Owen Fausto’s 

Eagle Scout project at MVSEC.  Since his project costs did not exceed the donation amount, the Grietti 

family selected to donate the remaining amount to MVSEC. Although donation is not earmarked for a 

specific program or purpose, in the spirit of the Eagle Scout project, we will allocate the funds to support 

the outdoor classroom.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


